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				[redacted] 
				July 3rd 1939
To the Hon. Secretary			
The Anti-Partition of
	Ireland League
		[redacted] 
		High Holborn D.C.I.

Dear Secretary
	I have been expecting to
hear from you for the past few
weeks relative to the interview 
you suggested you might be
able to arrange between myself
and some members of your
E.C.
	I know your time is fully
occupied, but you may remember
that what we talked about was







the best publishers to approach
concerning the publication of
some articles I contemplated 
presenting to somebody, and
you suggested that  Key Books
would be the most likely
medium.
	If you haven’t time for this
talk and will get me the necessary
introduction to the responsible 
person there I will be most
grateful.
	I expect to be gone going to
Ireland within the next month 
so please could you hurry this.
	All good wishes
		Yours Sincerely
			Aileen M Venn
 
